
Please see message below from Fenland District 

Council. 

 

Our small NHW COVID Team are still supporting a 

number of people, last week I had a call from a lady 

with 3 children and a dog, wanting 

‘Food’ – normally I would pass them onto the 

Whittlesey Food Bank, but as they we isolating they 

could not go out. 

Within an hour I’d made contact with one of the committee members of the 

Food Bank, and the lady was delivered food and essentials within another 

hour. 

 

 

Good afternoon all, 

Thank you all for your amazing efforts over the last 16 months in helping 

Fenland District Council respond effectively to the pandemic. Together you 

have all contributed to helping to support our communities, responding to their 

concerns, and offering practical support where required to ensure the most 

vulnerable were protected appropriately. We cannot thank you enough and you 

should be proud of what you have achieved. 

As of the 19th of July 2021, you will be aware of the removal of almost all of 

the remaining coronavirus restrictions however COVID hasn’t gone away so 

it’s important that we all remain cautious and follow the Government’s latest 

guidance for staying safe and preventing the spread, which can be found on 

the GOV.UK website.  

The COVID-19 hub continues to operate at FDC and has recently been 

integrated into the My Fenland team who take calls regularly as part of their 

day-to-day tasks. The contact details remain the same and if you have any 

queries or concerns relating to Coronavirus, please provide 

covid19@fenland.gov.uk email address or alternatively call 01354 654321.  

If you have ceased providing any of the services that you had been providing 

through the pandemic, please let us know, so that we can give correct 

information to the public.  

mailto:covid19@fenland.gov.uk


We would also appreciate your feedback regarding what you feel our 

communities need at this current time so please do not hesitate to reply to this 

email with your thoughts and suggestions on this matter. 

Once again THANK YOU from us all at Fenland District Council and we look 

forward to continuing to working with you in partnership in this next chapter. 

Kind regards, 

Fenland COVID-19 Community Hub 

 

 

If you would like to be part of our Whittlesey Neighbourhood Watch Group and 

be a better neighbour why not contact us or visit our website @ 

 

https://www.whittleseynhw.org.uk/ 

 

                                          

 

   

 

https://www.whittleseynhw.org.uk/

